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Thank you 

Further to the publication of our first Newsletter last week, we would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who 

has supported us so far.  We are delighted by the response and comments we have received since the official 

launch of NCSPA – Newent Community School Parents’ Association. 

 

We plan to publish a Newsletter every month, however, we felt we wanted to say “Thank you” and give you all a 

School Lottery update. 

 

School Lottery Update 

 

We are thrilled to have exceeded our Gloucester School Lottery launch target, to raise £1,300 per year, which is 

fantastic.  We are already 58% towards hitting our new target, to raise £2,600 per year.   

 

To run alongside this lottery we have now launched, Newent’s Forest School Lottery. This is run in exactly the same 

way with tickets costing just £1.00 each per week.  

 

50% of ticket sales will continue to go directly to our cause which is, of course, Newent Community School and 

Sixth Form Centre.  The only difference is the 10% of ticket sales that go to local causes.  In the Gloucester School 

Lottery this will be good causes in Gloucester and in the Forest School Lottery this will be good causes in the Forest 

of Dean giving you, our supporters a choice. 
  

 

 



 

How to Purchase Tickets  

To purchase tickets for the Forest School Lottery please click on the link below and select the cause   

Newent Community School 

https://www.forestlottery.co.uk/support/newent-community-school-parents-association 

 

or 

 

To purchase tickets for the Gloucester School Lottery please click on the link below and select the cause   

Newent Community School 

https://www.gloucesterlottery.co.uk/support/newent-community-school-parents-association 

 

An Alternative to the School lottery 

We have been contacted by a few parents asking if there is an alternative way of making a donation to our 
Association and we are incredibly grateful to them.   
 
Therefore, if you would prefer to donate to our fundraising as opposed to the lottery, a one off amount or regular 
amount would be greatly appreciated. Our bank account details are: 
 
Newent Community School Parents Association 
Account No – 75540061 
Sort Code – 556108 
  
As per our Newsletter last week, money raised initially will go towards creating a brand new outdoor Meet n Eat 
seating area.  

 

How can you get involved? 
  

If you can support the Assocation in any way please click here to view our page on the School’s website. 

Thank you for your support so far and we look forward to providing you with further updates over coming weeks 
and months. 

 

https://www.forestlottery.co.uk/support/newent-community-school-parents-association
https://www.gloucesterlottery.co.uk/support/newent-community-school-parents-association
https://newent.gloucs.sch.uk/ncspa/

